Horning Parish Council News – July/August 2014
 (
IMPORTANT NOTICE
Parish Council Land
:
 The Council encourages the use of 
its 
land (the Recreation Ground and St Benet’s Green) by local organisations for their events
. However, 
permission does need to be sought from the Council and risk assessments provided in writing to the C
lerk
,
 well before events. Please contact the Clerk if you need to discuss the requirements.
)




Bids for Funding from the Horning Boat Show Community Fund: There was strong public reaction to the rejection by the council at the July council meeting of support for Mrs Pauline Bourke’s bid for funding of the final element of the children’s play equipment scheme. The Council will be making the final decisions on its bids to the Fund at the September meeting. Please come along and have your say or write to the Clerk.
Horning Community Website: A proposal to combine the Parish Council and Community websites has been put forward but we would like your opinion about what you want from such a website and whether you would be prepared to contribute to it. Let us know your thoughts by writing to the Parish Clerk. 
Council Vacancies: There are two vacancies on the council. Any adult can be co-opted on to Horning Parish Council if they fulfil a few straightforward criteria, the main ones being resident in or within 3 miles of the civil parish of Horning for one year or owning a business in Horning. Interested? Come along to a council meeting or contact one of the councillors – names and phone numbers are on the Noticeboard.
Next Parish Council Meeting: The next monthly meeting is on Monday 1st September 2014 at 7pm in St Benet’s Hall. Members of the public are welcome.
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